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2 IMPROVING CARE FOR OLDER PEOPLE CONFERENCE (AN305-2007) 
 
It is reported that the above named Conference takes place at Edinburgh International Conference 
Centre on Tuesday, 29th January 2008. 
 
The cost of attendance will be approximately £100 per delegate excluding travel and subsistence 
allowances. 
 


